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Dear Parents and Guardians of Incoming First Grade Students: 
 
Your child will need the following supplies as they enter first grade in September. 
 

• Backpack (no wheels please) & Lunch Box (Label please) 

• 2 folders with pockets at the bottom (Label please)  

• 2 boxes of crayons (please limit to 24 colors) (Label please) 

• 2 boxes of Magic Markers (please limit to 12 markers) (Label please)  

• (12) glue sticks (Label please) 

• 1 bottle of Elmer’s glue (Label please) (Not needed for Ms. Franks or Mrs. Spano) 

• 1 child sized safety scissors (Label please)  

• Standard size supply box/case (Label please)  

• Smock/over-sized t-shirt for Art. Please place in a gallon sized Ziploc bag. Will remain in your 
child’s backpack (Label please) 

• 2 boxes of tissues (Do not label please.) 

• 2 large pink erasers (Do not label please.) 

• 2 packages of baby wipes/Wet Ones (Do not label please.) 

• 1 container of Clorox wipes. If possible (Do not label please.) 

• 1 bottle of hand sanitizer. Will remain in your child’s backpack (Label please) 

• 4 BLACK THIN dry erase markers (Do not label please.)  

• 2 boxes of #2 pencils SHARPENED (Do not label please.) 

• Girls only – sandwich size slider top Ziploc bags (Do not label please.) 

• Boys only – gallon size slider top Ziploc bags (Do not label please.) 
 
Please refer to the teacher web page for additional information and supplies for the start of school.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  We look forward to a rewarding school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The First Grade Teachers 
 
 
 

http://www.mtsinai.k12.ny.us/elemschool/class.htm

